
MINUTES OF THE WIRT COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 
  

March 1, 2012 
  
The Wirt County Board of Education met in their regular meeting on Thursday, March 1, 2012, at Wirt 
County Primary Center. Present were James Rader, President, Jerry Ash, Vice President, Carl Brainard, 
Mark Lowe, and Chuck Mills, members, Daniel Metz, Superintendent, and Karen Cummings, Treasurer. 
  
Mr. Rader called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. On a motion by Mr. Ash, seconded by Mr. Mills, the 
minutes of the previous meeting held on February 14, 2012, were approved. 
  
Those addressing the Board of Education under “Delegations” were Bobbi Moore, regarding the Balanced 
Calendar, Rebecca Ewing, regarding discipline policies at Wirt County Middle School, and Jennifer 
Murray, regarding bullying in the schools. 

  
Representing the Wirt County Primary Center Local School Improvement Committee and presenting 
before the Board were Susie Cross, Grace Sears, Hunter Hickman, and Tyler Booth, students, Jackie 

Harris, Assistant Principal, and Deidra McIntyre, PTO President. 
  
On a motion by Mr. Mills, seconded by Mr. Ash, the Board approved payment of invoices totaling 
$64,265.32. 
  
On a motion by Mr. Brainard, seconded by Mr. Ash, the Board accepted resignations from Deb Hartshorn 
and Shelly Martin as substitute cooks, and employed John Nemeth as assistant varsity baseball coach, 
and Jacob Dorton as substitute teacher. By the same motion, the board authorized the position of 
Personal Care Aide, Itinerant. 
  
On a motion by Mr. Lowe, seconded by Mr. Mills, volunteers/chaperones were approved as recommended 
by Mr. Metz. 
  
On a motion by Mr. Mills, seconded by Mr. Lowe, the Board approved out-of-county students Austin 
Lowe, Jakob Moore, Katie Cummings, and Kari Cummings to attend school in Wirt County. 
  
The next meeting of the Wirt County Board of Education will be held on Tuesday, March 13, 2012, at the 
Wirt County High Schools cafeteria. 
  
After hearing Board member concerns, the meeting adjourned on a motion by Mr. Ash, seconded by Mr. 
Brainard. 
  

*Unless otherwise noted, all motions were approved by unanimous vote. 

 


